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If an independent planning consultant recommended it be declared unavailable for
development | think that should be the case. | remember the panic when a house
burnt to the ground in that area and people in white coats closed off the pathways
So it seems unwise to disturb the ground if the toxins are not oozing out at the
moment. | don't know if this could change in future due perhaps to wetter climate
or landside into the burn or a deep-rooted tree blowing over and exposing
contaminated land. | don't think there is enough money available to do a good job
of removing the dangerous waste these days and where would it go anyway.
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